Information Sessions on Becoming a Teacher through The Evergreen State College
If you are interested in becoming a teacher, The Evergreen State College wants to talk to you.  Evergreen’s Master in Teaching (MiT) program is holding information sessions throughout the winter to acquaint prospective students with the program’s prerequisites and application process, scholarship opportunities, and program structure.  Upcoming workshops are scheduled for Dec. 7, Jan. 25th, Feb. 10 & 22nd, and March 10th on campus at 3 pm in Seminar 2 E 3123.  Off campus workshops include Dec. 9 and Jan. 20th at 6 pm at the Olympia Timberland Regional Library. The quarterly workshop at the Evergreen Tacoma campus, 1210 6th Avenue, will take place Jan. 26th from 1:50-3 pm. 
“We’re inviting people who want to learn more about being a teacher and how they can make a difference for our kids, our schools and our communities,” explained program director Sherry Walton.  The program is aimed at people who already have a bachelor’s degree or will by summer 2010 and want to become teachers.  
“Evergreen’s teacher education program – the MIT – leads to certification and a master’s degree,” explained Walton.  “Local districts are eager to hire our graduates because of their excellent preparation, commitment to teaching, and ability to work effectively with diverse learners.”

To request a catalog or learn more about the program visit the MiT website at www.evergreen.edu/mit. Specific questions can be addressed to MiT Associate Director Maggie Foran at (360) 867-6559 or foranm@evergreen.edu.

